
 

Klarah~Keith~Mandy~Isaiah~Cecilia 

Dear Prayer Partners,                                                                                         October/November 2018 

This Fall we were busy with many Mission Conferences. Our travels took us to the South-West 

down to the Deep South and over to the East Coast. We were able to share our ministry and 

burden with many wonderful churches and have gained many prayer partners, new friends and 

financial supporters along the way. We are truly grateful for God’s goodness to us by bringing us 

to every church that we’ve presented in. We are also grateful for the safety the Lord gave on the 

road as well as the provision the Lord provided on behalf of these wonderful churches.  

 

On a sad note, Keith’s grandmother passed as well as his uncle and one of our sending church 

members all within the Month of November. Although we are saddened that we will miss our 

family and friend we are also rejoicing that they are in Heaven and that we will see them again 

someday.  

 

We have local meetings scheduled for the rest of this year and into the beginning of 2019. We are 

thankful for this time to be at our home church more often and to be able to meet many of the 

new members. We are excited as to what God is doing at our Sending Church! We are also 

thankful to be local because that will give more time to outreach in our community.  

 

Thank you again for your prayers for us and for Ecuador! 

 

In His Service,  

The Morris Family 

Keith, Mandy, Cecilia, Klarah & Isaiah  

Prayer Requests 

-2019 Schedule to 

continue to fill  

-More Churches to 

partner with us 

-That we would 

meet our goal to be 

done with 

deputation by the 

Fall of 2020 

-That our family will 

adjust well to life on 

the road. 

• Safety 

• Spirit filled 

• Good health 

Praises 

-18% support level 

reached! 

-Dental work for 

Mandy completely 

covered by Harvest 

love offering! 

 

 

Contact: Keith Morris  P.O. Box 37 Franklin, TN 37065 (615) 636-4982 


